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News

Minneapolis Office of Zelle Volunteers at “Pack At
The Park” Event For Feed My Starving Children 

October 2, 2017

15 people from the Minneapolis office of Zelle recently sponsored and
volunteered at a “Pack at the Park – Target Field” event for Feed My Starving
Children (FMSC). For the second year in a row, the Zelle team worked
together to pack meals comprising vitamins, vegetables, soy and rice to benefit
the lives of starving children in Haiti. Over the course of a few hours, the Zelle
team and other volunteers packed 385 boxes of food containing 83,160
meals—enough to feed 227 children for a year. Zelle donated $2,500 in
support of FMSC.

For more information regarding Feed My Starving Children, visit their website. 


